JAN 2 ¢ 1882

Wyandotte General Hospital License No. 21-12930-01
ATTN: Mr. Bruce L. Nelson
Vice President of
Medical Services
2335 Biddle Avenue
Wyandotte, MI 48192

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January &4, 1982, informing us of the s eps

you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated December 7, 1981. We will examin~ these matters during a
future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

v. Y , SN )

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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